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Board Report 
 

 

 

 Our senior CCR number now stands at 53%  

 ACT was held on March 1st.  We had strong attendance, students seemed to give their best efforts 

and the rest of the school observed a proper testing environment.  Results should be in soon. 

 Our 2nd annual high school parent night was held on March 3.  Booths were set up providing 

information for parents regarding dual credits at Gateway, vocational school, and all of our clubs 

and sports being offered. 

 February’s student of the month lunch was held on Friday, March 4.   

 Schedule request forms went home with students on March 10.  Our plan is to send every student 

out the door with a schedule in hand at summer break.   

 Our final round of CERT testing was given on March 8 to grades 7-10.   

 Friday school for any student on the EOP list began on March 4 from 3-6pm.  We have 3 certified 

teachers providing one to one instruction during that time.   

 We have the opportunity to apply for 2 summer learning grants at $30,000.00 each.  The grant 

application is due by March 28 with the focus being on novice reduction. 

 We have received the results of our AdvancED Diagnostic Review.   

 

CERT testing data will be reviewed at the Board meeting. 

 

 

 

                                                        

 

 

 
AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 


